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From: David Duff'--'- \-=-- / 

Sent: 28 February 2018 1x19 
To: Patrick Doyle <P.Doyle@epa.ie> 
Cc: David Duff _ _ ~  

Subject: WO 142-02- IED application- Update. 
I 

Importance: High 

Dear Mr Patrick Doyle 

I would like to  notify the EPA that Thorntons Recycling does not wish to proceed with our recent application for an 
Industrial Emissions Licence (WO242-02) a t  lands in Millennium Park, Dublin 15, as previously notified to  the EPA by 
our consultants Fehily Timoney. 

Thorntons Recycling will not be processing with this development. 

If you have a n y  queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

If you can acknowledge receipt of this email by return email a t  your convenience. 

Kind regards 

David. 

I 

David Duff 
, Environmental, Health and Safety Manager 

Tel: 01 6235133 
Mobile: 086 8371959 
Web: httr.x//www.thorntons-recvclinq.ie 

. . 

Unit S3B, Heny Road, Parkwest Business Park, Dublin 12, Registered Number 72366. 
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